
Congratulations to our three young ladies who are 
graduating high school!  

We wish them the best in their future endeavors. They will 
be recognized at the service on June 12. 2016  

 

• Mercedes Carlson plans to continue working at her 
place of employment 

• Lydia Hillman plans to attend Stevenson University 

• Sarah Stockdale plans to attend the University of 
South Carolina


